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Hello Starlight Ranch Residents! 

I’m happy to see our life coming back here at the Ranch 

and in our great state of Florida. Although it is moving 

slow we do see little changes. With the hot days back 

there are some residents that were very happy to see 

one of our pools open. From the information I have 

received from upper management, the clubhouses will 

be open per guidelines as approved by the government 

agencies. 

On a different note, you may have noticed some work 

going on at the entrance to the park. That’s going to be 

the new gated entrance. We know that this change will 

be a bit tricky to get use to but the benefits that it will 

provide is way past due. There have been some setbacks 

on the install due to permits and the logistics, but it has 

started now that the ground has been broken. As we all 

know, the biggest problem we have here are all the 

unauthorized visitors. The new entry will help fix that 

problem. We will then have the video proof from 

cameras and the computer records of every vehicle that 

enters and leaves the park. We will have the proof to 

show the courts and law enforcement agencies who is 

not a legal resident. We have rules that no kids or 

underage people can live here. It’s time to clean up the 

park and get back to what we signed up for: moving into 

an age appropriate community. This is so important for 

the safety of our residents. If you see all of the police 

reports that I see; you know that they are mostly people 

that are not supposed to be here. If you are old enough 

but not registered as a resident with management you 

will be called out also. You are not allowed to rent from 

homeowners or live here unless you are approved by the 

management. 

 Curt 

Hola Residentes de Starlight Ranch, 

Hoy voy a traducir lo que el presidente del HOA escribio, 

al comenzio de este bolentin informativo. Contento que 

todo esta regresando poco a poco en la florida, y en 

nuestra comunidad. A pesar de que se esta movendo 

lento se puede ver. Con este calor estamos contentos 

que la piscina esta ya abierta. Pronto tambien las casa 

club estaran abiertas.  

Si han notado en la entrada del ranch estan trabajando 

para poner el brazo electronico. 

Como todos sabemos el problema mas grande es las 

personas que no estan autorizadas. 

Con el entrado nuevo se va a reparar el problema. van a 

tener la prueba en video con las camaras y los records en 

la computadora, de todos los vehiculos que entran y se 

alejan del parque.  

Asi se puede legalmente ir a las cortes para forzar las 

reglas, es tiempo de limpiar el parque y llegar a donde 

firmamos cuando compramos nuestras propiedad, que 

es para personas Mayors 55. 

Esta es la traduccion  que el presidente del HOA escribio 

en este bolentin informativo. 

Bueno hasta aqui los dejos. 

Hasta la proxima.  Que papito Dios me los quide y proteja 

a todos. 

Carmen Lopez 

 

 

 

  

 

 
Give a man a fish and you will feed him for the 
day. Teach a man to fish and he's going to spend a 
fortune on gear he'll use twice a year. 

http://www.starlightranchhoaweb.com/
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SAM HOUSTON AND THE ALAMO AVENGERS – BRIAN KILMEADE 

If you enjoy reading about our history, I highly recommend the latest book by Brian Kilmeade. 

This informative and well researched and documented history examines the life and legacy of Sam Houston.  It explores 

the interaction between Houston and U.S. Presidents legislators and General Santa Anna. Discover what really happened 

at the Battle of the Alamo.  Also how Texas became its own country before becoming a state. Dealing with the indigenous 

peoples and Mexicans who settled in the area becomes a challenge and draws to a successful conclusion. 

Having visited The Alamo over 50 years ago, the portion on the mission, gave me a new appreciation for the true picture of 

the events that unfolded. 

I would also recommend another of Mr. Kilmeade’s former historical book Thomas Jefferson and the Tripoli Pirates. 

Submitted by Roger Hurlburt 

 

TEMPORATY POOL RULES AND RESTRICTIONS 

MONDAY – FRIDAY 9 am – 5 pm 

SATURDAY – SUNDAY 10 am – 5 pm 

ADULT RESIDENTS ONLY – LIMITED CAPACITY 

MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCING 

CLOSED EVERY 2 HOURS FOR CLEANING OF SURFACES 

OBSERVE POSTED CAVEATS 

  

 

 

BE SAFE AND ENJOY 

 

 

NO PARKING ON THE STREETS OR 

SIDEWALKS 

GARBAGE NEEDS TO BE PLACED IN 

GARBAGE CANS 

CLEAN UP AFTER YOUR PETS 

PETS NEED TO BE ON A LEASH AT 

ALL TIMES WHEN OUTSIDE YOUR 

HOME 

SPEED LIMIT 10 MPH ON ALL SIDE 

STREETS 

SPEED LIMIT 25 MPH ON WILD 

HORSE EXCEPT AS OTHERWISE 

POSTED 
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MIKE THE MECHANIC 

MASTER TECHNICIAN - 

VETERAN 

WILL PICK UP YOUR CAR AND 

DELIVER IT BACK 

407-639-0473 

 

NAME BIRTHDAY ANNIVERSARY 

Carmen Cartagena 6/1 
 David Blackwell 6/5 
 Edie Carvalho 6/7 
 Lucy Mejias 6/7 
 Elynn Jenkins 6/8 
 Betty Scott 6/9 
 Mile Yamin 6/10 
 Joan Laverty 6/12 
 Richard Collard 6/14 
 Mike Jones 6/20 
 Favian Hernandez 6/20 
 Wilson Correa 6/21 
 Dana Hurlburt 6/21 
 Wanda Cox 6/23 
 Alida Roman 6/23 
 Rodrick Jacobs 6/23 
 Lisa Hughes 6/26 
 Corin Grullon 6/27 
 Eneida Castillo 6/29 
 Bertha Meyer 6/29 
 Sylvia Rivera 6/29 
 Linda Shays 6/30 
 

   James & Beatrice 
Olouglin 

 
6/16 

John & Carolyn Bertsch 
 

6/27 

Edward & Gerry Eten 
 

6/30 
 

 

A woman saw and electrician walking up her drive and rushed to the door. “Why did you come today?” She barked. You 

were supposed to repair the doorbell yesterday!” “I know,” the electrician replied. “I rang three times. There was no 

answer, so I thought you must be out.” 
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My Thoughts on This Virus 

by Joan Stearns 

1.  I am embarrassed to say that I am hooked on "The 

Price is Right". 

2.  I have watched every movie in the Netflix 

library.  

3.  I found an outstanding hairdresser at 

Walmart...she's a very talented 21-year old (Emily). 

4.  I believe that chocolate cookies make a great 

meal. 

5.  I watch CNN way too much. 
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IN REMEMBERANCE OF THOSE WHO 

SACRIFICED THEIR LIVES FOR OUR FREEDOM 

JUNE 6, 1944 



 

Starlight Ranch Office 
After hours/weekends 

407-273-3130 
407-770-7015 

Rattlesnake Security 407-545-1464 
Orange Cty Animal Control 407-836-3111 

 

Sheriff – Non-Emergency 407-836-4357 
Mosquito Control 407-254-9120 
Crime line 800-423-8477 

Narcotics Tip Line 407-521-2400 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT TELEPHONE NUMBERS  

Emergency Dial 911 
Non-Emerg Help & Information Dial 311 
United Way/Elder Services Dail 211 
Universal Towing 407-816-0102 

 

 


